
Alabama Family Child care 

Association 

335 Summerford Orr Rd. 
                                        Falkville, AL. 35622 

 

Dear Alabama Childcare Providers, 
 The ALFCCA has been contacted by some of you about your homeowners insurance 
companies discontinuing your insurance because of having a group daycare home (12 children). 
What we have been able to find out so far is that some insurance companies in Alabama will 
continue your homeowner’s coverage if you buy a daycare liability policy to go along with it 
although all may not.  
 The ALFCCA has found several Day Care Insurance Agencies that sell insurance in our 
state that you can obtain liability insurance from. We are sending you contact information if you 
need it. Most information and quotes you can get online at the websites. 
 We also have been contacted about health care. We are still looking into this but have not 
found a source for health care other than the individual/family plans set up by Blue Cross Blue 
Shield of Alabama. An example of prices for these plans can be found by going to 
www.ibcbsal.com, and going to quotes. There are several different plans with different deductibles 
to choose from. We hope this helps some of you in need. Several of our members have been on 
these individuals’ plans and have received great service. 
Liability Insurance Companies: 
Child Care Insurance Professionals 
888-812-9992 
info@ccipros.com 
There is an annual $60.00 membership Fee with this group, which seems to be common. 
 
DC Insurance Company, INC 
1-800-624-0912 
info@dcins.com 
 
Adult and Childcare Alliance 
800-433-8108 
www.acainc.org 
 
We hope this information will be helpful to those that have asked for our help in locating insurance 
information. We will be attending the National Family Child Care Conference in July and will also 
try to locate resources for our providers. We hope you will think about becoming a member of 
ALFCCA and helping our profession grow in Alabama. For Membership information contact Katrina 
Lister at k.lister@knology.net 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Marg Peterson, 
ALFCCA President 
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